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Arizona Department of Housing 
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REGARDING PROGRAMS:  Rental Development 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES:  Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) 

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 54-22 
 ISSUED: August 12, 2022 
 RE: 2022-2023 QAP – Draft Revisions Release and QAP Public Hearing 

The Arizona Department of Housing (“ADOH”) has posted its draft revisions to the 2022-2023 
Qualified Allocation Plan (“QAP”) on its website titled 2022-2023 QAP August 2022 Draft 
Redline and can be found at the following link: 

https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/rental-development-lihtc 

ADOH will accept comments to the 2022 - 2023 QAP until September 16, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. via e-
mail to the following address: 

By E-Mail: 
rental-qap@azhousing.gov  
 
(Please note that QAP-Comments@azhousing.gov is no longer a valid email address.) 
 

Comments may also be provided at the following public hearing: 

Date:  Friday, August 19, 2022  
Time:  1:30 PM – 3:00 PM 
Location:  The Scott 

4925 North Scottsdale Road 
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 
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